
 

Ext 236 
e-mail: jgoudy@scottpetrie.com 

 
September 29, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Madam Secretary: 
 
RE: Union Gas Ltd. – Panhandle Reinforcement Project – OEB File No. EB-2016-0186 
 Comments regarding Union’s request for confidentiality  
 Our File No. 18162 

 
 
We are the lawyers for CAEPLA-PLC in this proceeding.  Further to the Board’s direction in Procedural 
Order No. 2, we will be filing on or before October 7 an estimate of the costs related to the expert 
evidence CAEPLA-PLC intends to file.  The omission of this information from our original filing was an 
oversight, and we apologize for any inconvenience.   
 
CAEPLA-PLC does not object to Union’s request for confidentiality in respect of its filing of a letter (and 
enclosures) addressed to Rick Kraayenbrink as part of Union’s response to CAEPLA-PLC Interrogatory 
1.5.  However, CAEPLA-PLC reserves its right to make submissions to the Board at the appropriate time 
regarding the admissibility of portions of the correspondence as evidence in this proceeding (on grounds 
including relevance and privilege) and regarding the appropriateness of filing certain information 
contained in the correspondence with the Board at all.  Note that CAEPLA-PLC’s interrogatory request 
was limited to Union’s Letter of Understanding or other formal construction methodology agreement. 
 
We trust this is satisfactory. 
 
Yours truly, 
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John D. Goudy 
 
c.c.: Parties to EB-2016-0186 


